
Children’s Friend Hosts Annual Luncheon

On Friday, October 19th, Children’s Friend will host the 2018 Investing In Our Children Luncheon. The
luncheon takes place at the Omni Providence Hotel, from 12:00 pm – 1:30 pm. A fundraising auction begins,
prior to the lunch, at 11:30 am.

Partridge Snow & Hahn has built a longstanding relationship with Children’s Friend and is proud to participate
in this annual luncheon. Children’s Friend is Rhode Island’s first child-serving nonprofit agency, providing
services for children and families in need for 184 years.They are the innovative leader in improving the well-
being and healthy development of Rhode Island’s most vulnerable young children. With sites in Providence,
Pawtucket, and Central Falls, they provide a broad array of services for children and families.

For more information on the luncheon, or to make a donation, click here. For more information on Children’s
Friend, click here.
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